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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th larceh, 1938,

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the 24th Jamary
last regerding your ateamer "IHODE FAGELUND", I beg to
acqualnt you that I am now in recelpt of a letter from
the Soclety's anao at Yew York z.ntinmﬁing that i1t has
been arranged with your Representative there that the
cone end of the thrust shaft should be examined elther
upon her arrival in énzmpo or upon her subsequent return
o Now York.

The vessel's class has accordingly been continued
subject to thils asrrengement belng duly carried into
effect,

I am; Dear Sir,
Yowrs falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classlflcation Comitteo,

Wilhe Wilhelmsen, E8qey
Toldbodgaten 20,
08104
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